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Junk Modelling


We would like to invite you all in to class for a junk modelling session on Wednesday 13th February at 2:30pm – see attached letter for more detailed information.








Topic


The topic this term is Fairy Tales, as we have a whole school topic based around books. 




















St Mary’s Primary School Writhlington


We hope you had a lovely Christmas! A very Happy New Year to you all and welcome to Spring Term 1.








PE Kits required on Thursdays





Water Bottles


Please ensure you bring a named filled bottle to school every day and make sure they contain water only! Thank you!








Phonics


In phonics this term, we are beginning to learn how to write ‘Super Sentences’ using the sounds we have learnt. These sentences are ‘super’ because they begin with a capital letter, have a finger space between each word, and punctuation at the end. We will learn this by saying the words we will be using out loud, so that we become really confident with remembering what to write and ‘sound out’. You can help by practising these at home too! We are now beginning to learn letter names (which can sometimes make reading a little more tricky to begin with) but this helps us to spell words accurately. We are also learning lots of new sounds called ‘digraphs’ (two letters that make one sound, e.g. ch in chip). Look out for these in your child’s sound book so you can practise them at home too!








Literacy


In Literacy, we are learning all about story language and sharing a range of fairytale stories. We are going to be studying different characters in stories and creating ‘speech bubbles’ for them. We will begin to create ‘story maps’ which will help us to sequence and understand how stories are structured. Towards the end of term, we will be learning all about Goldilocks (who is very naughty!) and the children will be writing and sending an invitation home to invite their teddy bear into school for the day for a special event (please send a reply from their teddy as a magical surprise!). More information to follow!





Mathematics


In Mathematics this term, we will be continuing to be confident with using numbers to 20 (counting forward and back, recognising, ordering and writing) and moving on to exploring 100 squares, and ‘bigger’ numbers! We are exploring symmetry and patterns in a variety of contexts (shapes, colours and numbers). We will be practising how to create our own number sentences for addition and subtraction using objects, and writing them too – we are getting really good at writing numbers now! We are becoming more confident with measuring ‘time’ in different ways, and we will continue to work on this during the term.





Reading


Please read with your child as often as you can. Keep using the sound books to practise the new sounds!





Foundation Subjects


We have another jam packed term, full of fun stuff to help us to learn so many skills! We will be using the iPads regularly to support our learning. We have ‘troll masks’ to create and gingerbread men to bake! We will also try weaving – a very tricky skill to master!
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